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	NO ADJUSTMENTS TO THE FTSE/JSE INDICES FOLLOWING THE CHANGE IN THE REPURCHASE RATIOS OF AVENG’S SCHEME OF ARRANGEMENT
20 February 2008

	
	
	The announcement published on SENS dated 19 February 2008, states that the exercise of guaranteed convertible bonds into ordinary shares of Aveng has had an impact on the repurchase ratios. After the conversion of the Bonds, the scheme will now equate to approximately 12.3% of the issued share capital. 

After careful consideration FTSE/JSE announces that no adjustments will be made to the indices. The adjustment that was made to the indices on Friday was based on the information that was available at the time. 
For FTSE / JSE index enquiries or further information about FTSE / JSE please contact:

Client Services in UK:

Tel: +44 (0) 20 7866 1810

Client Services in US:

Tel: +1 888 747 FTSE (3873) or +1 212 641 6165

Client Services in Asia Pacific:

Tel: +852 2230 5803 or +65 6223 3738 or +81 3 3581 2811

JSE Limited:

Tel: (27 11) 520 7702 or +520 7777

Or, email your enquiries to info@ftse.com, indices@jse.co.za or visit our website at www.ftse.com or www.ftsejse.co.za

	

	


